
Comments for Planning Application 19/00334/LBC

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 19/00334/LBC

Address: Land To The North Of Castle Street And South-East Of Waterhouse Lane, Including

Castle Buildings And The Earl De Grey Public House Kingston Upon Hull HU1 2DA

Proposal: Application for listed building consent for demolition and partial rebuilding of Earl de

Grey Public House; erection of link extension to Castle Buildings and Earl de Grey; refurbishment,

reconfiguration of, and external alterations to Castle Buildings.

Case Officer: Simon Mounce

 

Customer Details

Name: Not Available

Address: Not Available

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of the Public

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:I would like to support the Listed Building Consent given that this is connected to the

ultimate preservation (through 19/00333/FULL) of two important heritage assets: the Earl de Grey

(part) and the Castle Buildings.

 

HOWEVER, I would look for Hull City Council to give permission in such a way that the work will

be done to restore the Castle Buildings and that the Earl de Grey facade/partial rebuilding -

regardless of what happens later with the rest of the application. My concern is that the demolition

takes place - and then the Earl de Grey is never brought out of storage.

 

Whilst I appreciate the applicant has shown great consideration in their plans for the preservation

of these heritage assets I recall that buildings have been lost and work and the original plan has

not been followed.

 

Thank you

Paul Salvidge


